ENBR’DGE 5352??30 — 425 West Superior St.

Duluth, MN 55802

Submitted by Email
January 21, 2025

Caroline Rice

Hydrogeologist — Bureau of Remediation & Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road

Fitchburg, WI 53711

RE: BRRTS # 02-28-595980 Cambridge Station — Request for Guidance
Potable Water Monitoring Distance from Remediation Site

Dear Caroline,

Enbridge has offered potable well testing to residents adjacent to the Cambridge Station
remediation site to prudently monitor nearby water wells as part of the ongoing remedial
site activities. At the recent Oakland community meeting, several residents were
concerned about conducting water well sampling at residences further away from the
Cambridge Station. To address community concerns, Enbridge is requesting guidance
from the DNR in collaboration with the Jefferson County Health Department to review
and recommend the appropriate potable water well monitoring radius considering site
conditions including groundwater flow direction. Your assistance with this matter is
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lo o

Shane Yokom
Environment Operations Supervisor, LPUS



